
  a 4972 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 4972 # sphragizo {sfrag-id'-zo}; from 4973; to stamp (with a
signet or private mark) for security or preservation (literally
or figuratively); by implication, to keep secret, to attest: --
(set {a}, set to) seal up, stop.[ql

  seal 4972 # sphragizo {sfrag-id'-zo}; from 4973; to stamp
(with a signet or private mark) for security or preservation
(literally or figuratively); by implication, to keep secret, to
attest: -- (set a, set to) {seal} up, stop.[ql

  seal 4973 # sphragis {sfrag-ece'}; probably strengthened from
5420; a signet (as fencing in or protecting from
misappropriation); by implication, the stamp impressed (as a
mark of privacy, or genuineness), literally or figuratively: --
{seal}.[ql

  set 4972 # sphragizo {sfrag-id'-zo}; from 4973; to stamp (with
a signet or private mark) for security or preservation
(literally or figuratively); by implication, to keep secret, to
attest: -- (set a, {set} to) seal up, stop.[ql

  set 4972 # sphragizo {sfrag-id'-zo}; from 4973; to stamp (with
a signet or private mark) for security or preservation
(literally or figuratively); by implication, to keep secret, to
attest: -- ({set} a, set to) seal up, stop.[ql

  stop 4972 # sphragizo {sfrag-id'-zo}; from 4973; to stamp
(with a signet or private mark) for security or preservation
(literally or figuratively); by implication, to keep secret, to
attest: -- (set a, set to) seal up, {stop}.[ql

  to 4972 # sphragizo {sfrag-id'-zo}; from 4973; to stamp (with
a signet or private mark) for security or preservation
(literally or figuratively); by implication, to keep secret, to
attest: -- (set a, set {to}) seal up, stop.[ql

  up 4972 # sphragizo {sfrag-id'-zo}; from 4973; to stamp (with
a signet or private mark) for security or preservation
(literally or figuratively); by implication, to keep secret, to
attest: -- (set a, set to) seal {up}, stop.[ql
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